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***MEDIA ALERT*** 

CITY OF CHICO’S   
UPPER PARK ROAD TREATMENT PROJECT 

 
CHICO, CA -- (July 3, 2024) – The City of Chico, in collaboration with Doolittle 
Construction, will start construction of the Upper Park Road Treatment Project on Monday, 
July 8, 2024.  This project involves a cape seal treatment from the Manzanita roundabout to Lot 
E by Horseshoe Lake in Upper Bidwell Park, along with new striping and placement of 
pavement markings.  Construction will take place Monday through Friday and is anticipated to 
be completed by early August.    

 
Funding for this project is provided by local funds including Measure H, demonstrating the 
City’s commitment to maintaining and improving infrastructure for the benefit of all residents.    
 
Throughout the project, local access within the project construction zone will be managed with 
traffic controls in place to ensure safety for motorists and construction crews. Temporary delays 
may occur as crews and equipment maneuver through the area, with the possibility of one-lane 
traffic during certain phases of the project. Motorists are encouraged to plan routes accordingly, 
allowing for extra travel time or considering alternate paths if possible. The City appreciates 
the community’s cooperation and patience during this time. 
 
For more information regarding the Upper Park Road Treatment Project, please visit 
https://chico.ca.us/Departments/Engineering/Capital-Projects/2024-Pavement-Preservation-
Project/. 

 
For media inquiries, please contact the Public Works Engineering Department at (530) 879-6900. 

 
### 

 
 

Located in Butte County, California, Chico is the cultural and economic center of the northern 
Sacramento Valley and the largest city north of Sacramento. Known as a college town, the home 
of California State University, Chico and for Bidwell Park, one of the largest urban parks in the 
world. For more information, visit www.chico.ca.us. 

 


